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I am unable to speak at the meeting on the 8th of May as I will be interstate at the time.
However I would like to “voice” my concerns about this proposal.

Firstly I would suggest that all of the residents of the Sydney basin will be affected by this
mstallation if it 1s approved simply because Sydney is in a basin. There is high ground to
the North, to the West, and to the South; couple the topography with onshore winds from
the East and you have any, and all, air pollution trapped within the basin.

I recall as a child it was quite normal to have an Incinerator in the backyard where you
would burn whatever garbage you could. I know that there is not a lot of comparison
between my childhood backyard incinerator and this colossus that is being proposed,
except in one regard, and that is both will add to the toxins and particles thrown out into
the atmosphere for us all to breath.

We have moved away from the backyard incinerator for very good reasons.

We also do not have power plants built in the middle of suburbia for very good reasons.

I have trouble understanding how any rational person can consider that this proposal just
might be a good 1dea for any longer than five seconds. To my mind it is ridiculous.

I know that garbage is a big problem, however this incinerator proposal is not the answer.

Regards,
John Bellingham






